LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

August 1, 2005

Called Meeting

Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 10:00 a.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Kim Howell and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that we have two, half time positions open for Title One assistants.  These positions will be for one year only.

Over fifty applications were received for these positions.

Mrs. Lewis, Maria Chaney, Title One Coordinator and Linda Reed reviewed the above applications and made the following recommendation to the SBDM Council; 

Monice Bybee and Cheryl Plessl.  The SBDM Council accepted these recommendations by consensus.

The August 1, 2005, SBDM Council called meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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